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WATER CONSERVATION LEAK ADJUSTMENT POLICY 

 

 

 
 

Fox Island Mutual Water believes that the prompt repair of water leaks within member systems 

is a conservation practice that should be encouraged and assisted.  In addition, leaks that result in 

a large and unexpected consumption of water are a financial hardship upon FIMWA members 

that should be mitigated to the extent FIMWA is able without negatively impacting FIMWA’s 

finances. 

 

The FIMWA Board of Directors hereby establishes a policy allowing adjustments to billings for 

leaks that are promptly repaired.  An adjustment shall be as follows: 

 

- The adjustment shall be in the amount of 50% of the portion of the quarterly billing 

attributable to the excess consumption for that billing period over the average 

consumption for the account for the three preceding comparable quarters. 

 

- The adjustment will be available to members providing evidence reasonably 

satisfactory to the FIMWA Board of Directors that they have repaired the leak within 

thirty days of notice or discovery of the leak. 

 

- A credit adjustment to an account for a leak shall be available only once within any 

three year period of time. 

 


